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I am writing in support of the proposed changes to adopt a uniform witness affirmation without any 
reference to religion. 
As an occasional juror in NJ, I really don't want to know anything about the religious beliefs of a 
witness unless directly related to the evidence itself, as in my view they have no bearing on 
credibility. 

Thank you very much, 
Jan Edler 
Middlesex County 
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